

NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION TOWNSEND HARRIS HIGH SCHOOL AT QUEENS COLLEGE

149-11 MELBOURNE AVENUE, FLUSHING, NEW YORK 11367

Thomas Cunningham, Principal

Lisa Mars Assistant Principal Supervision



September 14, 2007

Mr. Steven Fink Continental Studios 103-03 Metropolitan Ave Forest Hills, NY 11375

Dear Steven:

On behalf of the Townsend Harris High School, Crimson & Gold, yearbook staff, I would like to extend our appreciation to you and your photography studio for the valuable assistance we received in publishing the 2007 Along the Way yearbook.

Please accept the enclosed copy of the yearbook as our thanks for the photographic work produced by your company. Without your photographers and the staff at the studio, the publishing of *Along the Way* could not have been completed.

Thank you again for your professionalism and unwavering assistance to our school's yearbook publication.

Sincerely,

/mmw

Enclosure

Margherita M. Wischerth

Teacher of Art

Crimson & Gold, Adviser

Cc:

Thomas Cunningham, Principal Lisa Mars, Assistance Principal, LOTE And Fine Arts Departments